
2018/19 was another year of rebuilding the Trust 
after a very challenging period.   We are confidently 
emerging with new leadership and a renewed focus 
on effective governance.  We have continued to 
improve our financial position and the long term 
sustainability of the organisation despite continued 
cuts to our funding. 

This review provides you with an overview of some 
of our key achievements during the 2018/19 
financial year.  This period saw us continue to 
deliver core natural and cultural heritage services, 
environmental improvement initiatives, key projects 
and events, and visitor services and heritage 
attractions.   

We would like to extend a huge thank you to all of 
our supporters, volunteers, customers and funders 
over the year who have helped us as we continue to 
care �(�}�Œ���^�Z���š�o���v���[�•���Z���Œ�]�š���P��. 
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